
FOI number: HBC_FOI_20190568 
Date FOI Received: 02/08/2019 
Department: Hertfordshire County Council (Not Hertsmere Borough Council) 
Title: Revenues from dropped kerbs 
Description: Details of the amounts charged and raised for the installation of 
dropped kerbs outside residential properties and businesses in the last ten years. 
 
 
 
Request:  (As Redacted sent by requestor)  
 
Hi, 
 
I am writing to make an open government request for all the information to which I am entitled 
under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. 

Please send me: 

1. The number of applications made to the local authority for a dropped kerb to be installed outside a 
house or business, broken down into a total for each year for the past 10 years. 

2. The cost to each household or business of having a drop kerb installed, broken down into the price 
structure for each year for the past 10 years. 

3. The annual monetary total earned by the local authority in installing dropped kerbs, broken down into 
annual totals for the past 10 years. 

I would like the above information to be provided to me as...  

If this request is too wide or unclear, I would be grateful if you could contact me as I understand that 
under the Act, you are required to advise and assist requesters. If any of this information is already 
in the public domain, please can you direct me to it, with page references and URLs if necessary. 

If the release of any of this information is prohibited on the grounds of breach of confidence, I ask 
that you supply me with copies of the confidentiality agreement and remind you that information 
should not be treated as confidential if such an agreement has not been signed. 

I understand that you are required to respond to my request within the 20 working days after you 
receive this letter. I would be grateful if you could confirm in writing that you have received this 
request.  

I look forward to hearing from you.  

Yours faithfully 

 
 
<REDACTED> 
News reporter 
 
 
 
Response:  (Response as Redacted sent by service)  
 
Thank you for your query. 



 
Hertfordshire is a two tier area and this service is not provided at a district level but by the 
County Council. 
 
Therefore, please refer your FOI request to Hertfordshire County Council who will be able to 
help you. 
 
Kind regards 
FOI 
 


